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April 15, 1983
RBG- 14,824
File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. John T. Collins, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Pjgggg 3];Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 ; i

3
,

/f fArlington, Texas 76011
;! ! APR 2 0 1983 - b

Dear Mr. Collins: 1, j ;
- . ,

River Bend Station Unit 1
' _

Docket No. 50-458
Final Report /DR-99

On February 22, 1983, Gulf States Utilities Company
(GSU) notified Region IV of a condition potentially
reportable under 10CFR50.55(e) concerning tnree Category I 3 U~g-

pipe spools supplied to River Bend Station by Benjamin F.
Shaw Company (DR-99). The pipe spools' flange thickness are
less than specified. GSU subsequently issued an Interim
Report dated March 24, 1983.

The three flanges were examined and found to be adequate
for the specific design condition. GSU concludes that had
this condition remained uncorrected it could not have
adversely affected the safe operations of the plant and is
therefore not reportable under 10CFR50.55(e). This
concludes GSU's response on this subject.

Sincerely,

J. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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cc: Director of Inspection & Enforcement
; U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
[ Washington, D. C. 20555

; R. L. Brown (SRI)
I 8304260127 830415
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